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Seattle Attorneys Prepare Employers for Overtime Rule Changes
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Seattle Partner Catharine Morisset and Associate Scott Prange authored an article for the Puget

Sound Business Journal titled “Employers should prepare for changes to overtime rules,” wherein

they reviewed Washington state’s overhaul of overtime pay rules. Catharine and Scott warn that

many employers will feel the effects of the state’s new salary threshold, which takes effect Jan.

2021, and they encourage employers to prepare now for potential hard budgetary decisions down the

road. 

To read the article, visit Puget Sound Business Journal  (in print only)
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